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We are in our Relocation Site at 1654 S. Alvarado Terrace 
 

September Recap 
September was a great month.  We are all settled in our new space and the 

learning is taking off!  We want to thank you for the parent turn out for 

Curriculum Night.  It was one of the largest parent turnouts that we have had 

in years.  It just goes to show that our parents are fully invested in their 

children’s education.  
 

October at a Glance 
The month of October will be short but sweet.  The teachers will participate in 

professional learning and instructional planning sessions during the first half 

of this month that is designed to focus on lessons that will be engaging and 

rigorous at the same time.  It is important that scholars are here each day to 

receive the high impact instruction that will be provided.  We will have Fall 

Break the week of October 14th.  We return from Fall Break on October 21st.  

The second half of the month will be filled we so many events.  We will 

launch a new initiative called Book Blast, where we are encouraging each 

student to solicit support from family members and friends to receive books at 

school during the winter holidays.  More information about this cool initiative 

is forthcoming. Picture Day and the Fall Festival will also be held this month.  

Please see the calendar of events.  Just as you supported curriculum night, I 

ask that all families join us for Student Data Conference Night on 

Wednesday, October 30th.  We will show you where your student is currently 

performing on various assessments and where we intend for them to be by the 

end of the school year.  The best part about this event is that the students will 

be leading the parent discussions. Please place this event on your calendar 

today.  
 

New to the Team 
We have two new teachers that have joined our team.  We were granted these 

teachers because our current enrollment is over what the district projected for 

us for this school year.  Please welcome to the Cascade Family, Mrs. Sharee 

Sutton (3rd grade instructor) and Mr. Mwalimu Clark (special educator). 
 

In Conclusion 
Please continue to check the website and your child’s Class Dojo for updates. 

We need you, but more importantly so does your child.  Parent engagement 

makes all the difference.  Let’s have a great month 
 

 

 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-810 

 

Important Reminders 
 

• Oct. 14-18 Fall Break 

• Oct. 30 Student/Parent 

Data Conference Night 
 

Cascade Elementary 

 
 
 
 

 

 
“Growing from Good 

to Great!” 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 


